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Summary:

This document summarizes the nuclear suppliers' meeting on June 18-19. Topics
covered included whether safeguards should apply to the entire nuclear fuel cycle (later
known as “full-scope” safeguards). Another issue was whether multinational auspices for
reprocessing and enrichment plants should be mandatory or a matter of discretion by a
supplier country. On these matters and others, the French position was  central.
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